
Prince William County Virginia | Pi 

Lambda Lambda | Third District – On 

December 16, 2023, the Omega U 

students participated in Wreath’s Across 

America in Quantico. 

Wreaths Across America believes the 

tradition represents a living memorial 

that honors veterans, active-duty military, 

and their families.  Omega U volunteered 

to lay wreaths at Quantico to honor our 

fallen soldiers. 

Each December on National Wreaths 
Across America Day, our mission to 
Remember, Honor and Teach is carried 
out by coordinating wreath-laying 
ceremonies at more than 4,225 locations 

in all 50 U.S. states, at sea and abroad.  

Brothers of Omega Psi Phi Fraternity and Omega U students participated on 

Wreaths Across America 

“Our freedom comes at the expense of lives and 

loved ones.” 

~Wreaths Across America~ 

Anyone who wants to offer a small gesture of gratitude for the 

freedoms Americans enjoy can volunteer at a wreath laying 

ceremony to assist in saying veteran names aloud and thanking them 

for their service. 

For centuries, fresh evergreens have been used as a symbol of honor 

and have served as a living tribute renewed annually. When each 

wreath is placed the servicemember's name is said out loud, ensuring 

their memory lives on. 

Omega U will continue to provide mentorship to the students  in 

Prince William County, teaching them to strive for more than the 

boundaries that are set around them.   

Omega U 


